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Please vote no no this bill. Oregon is already has some of the nation's highest taxes 

and is toward the bottom in state ranking for business friendliness. Many businesses 

are already leaving Oregon due to its high tax and regulatory burdens. We simply 

cannot afford more taxes. Maybe our efforts would be better spent reducing wildfire 

smoke through better forest management. 


